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Notice of Extension of Public Comment Period
: The Memphis Depot
RE: Dunn Field Proposed Plan Cleanup Plan

The public comment period for the Dunn Field Proposed Plan has been
extended until July 15, 2003, to allow additional time for comments on the
proposed cleanup alternatives.

The Dunn Field Proposed Plan is available for public review at tne Depot's
three Information Repositories:

« Memphis Depot Community Outreach Room

« Cherokee Branch Library

« Memphis/Shelby County Health Department..

The public can comment in writing to:

The Defense Distribution Center, Memphis
BRAC Environmental Coordinator

2163 Airways Bivd,, Bldg. 144

Memphis, TN 38114

Comments to this Propos{ed Plan are also accepted by email:
la.mil. Verbal comments can be recorded on the Depot's
Environmental Information Line at (901) 544-0617. For more information,

contact the Depot's Community Relations Office at (901) 544-0613.
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